

Happy Fall

From
Franky Frog
3 Year Old Class



October 1, 2019

Dear Preschool Families,

It's hard to believe we are welcoming fall with these warm days! September went by so quickly and this month we will be keeping busy with many activities on our calendar. Everyone had a great time making and tasting applesauce a few weeks ago. They learned a great deal about apples and the different things we can make from them as well. We tasted different apples and graphed our favorites. Our dinosaur unit was filled with lots of fun as we journeyed back in time to learn about how dinosaurs lived, what they ate and how large some of them were! We had fun as we measured out how long a Brachiosaurus was millions of years ago.

This month our themes are "A House Just Right For Me" and "I'm Not Afraid." October's "fun" damentals are: Sound/Recognition for Letters H, N & J, Number 3, Colors Orange & Black, Square Shape, AAB Pattern and Character Development-Listening.

Don't forget to check Mrs. Simpson's What's Happening for everything going on this month. Come shop our school book fair at Back to School Night on October 1st. The books will be for sale in the hallway all week. We will be going on a field trip to Round Hill Farm on October 11th. On October 16th we will have a visit from firefighters Kim & George Hood along with the Brandy Station Fire Department. Then on October 30th we will have a small party and will be going on our Hallelujah Costume Parade around the church.

Plenty of fun this month! As always, please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns regarding your child. I'm really enjoying this time getting to know your children.

Warmly,

Kristi Gibbons

(540) 937-5430 schmidygib@aol.com



